June 11, 2016

Dear Customers,

October of last year, you may have received a notification of our new “Infor”
permitting system that we are working to implement.

We are still moving forward and are finalizing the testing and training of staff on the

new system.

DEVELOPMENT

SERVICES This process, involves a large majority of our staff and numerous hours from them to
conduct the needed testing on the new system.

2406 Leopard . L. . .

Firet Floor We have been working after hours to help minimize the impact to your projects,

- however we still expect our reviews and response times to take a bit longer than
Corpus Christi
Texas 78408 normal.

Phone 361-826-3240 As of today, we expect to be in these final stages for approximately three months.

Land Development Once we complete our upgrades, we will be back to our normal timelines. The new

Fax 361-826-3571 system will have many new and improved features which will make your project’s
process more efficient.

Project Management

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Julio Dimas,
Fax 361-826-3006

Assistant Director at juliod@cctexas.com or 361-826-3276.
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Catching the
Wave to a Julio Dimas, CFM
Brighter Future Assistant Director

Development Services



